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SVP 

Students 

demonstrated the 

“right” way to 

behave at the 

Positive Culture 

Initiative assembly!. 

WME 

Third grade 
students are 

building numbers 
up to the ten 

thousands place 

during a Math 

Accelarator class.  

 

UPCOMING   

 
 

September 19   Warriors Volleyball vs. Tularosa 5:00 PM 

 
September 20   Braves Volleyball vs. Tularosa 4:30PM 

                         Warriors Volleyall vs. Hatch 4:00 PM 

                         Warriors Soccer vs. Hatch 4:00PM 

 

September 22  Braves Volleyball at Mescalero 

                        JV Football at Hatch 
                        Ladies & Warriors Soccer at Robertson 

 

September 23  Warriors Football vs.Tularosa (HOMECOMING) 7:00PM 

 

September 24  Cross Country at Organ Mountain Invitational 

                        Ladies Soccer vs. Artesia 11:00 AM 

 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 

The New Mexico Public Education Department has 

released the general results of last spring’s state 

assessments and continues to release information which 

will help us better align our curriculum and instruction for 

this year.  Individual student reports for parents should be 

available soon.   

The positive news for today is that we have 112 students 

from grades 3rd – 8th, who scored at the highest level 

(Advanced)!  Twenty-one (21) of our scholars scored 

Advanced in both reading and math! To celebrate these 

students, an awards assembly will be held in October.  More 

information to come so stay tuned. 

This coming week is Homecoming week, and I’d like to 

invite everyone to come join our student athletes and band 

at our Homecoming Bonfire on Wednesday evening 

(corner of Hull & Warrior Dr. ) beginning at 6 p.m.  Friday 

night’s Homecoming football game is against the Tularosa 

Wildcats at Horton Stadium, with kickoff at 7 p.m. 

Have a wonderful weekend!  Dr. B. 

RMS 
 

Chess Club 
Members, Keeton 

Cox and Ben Lewis 
experiment with 

strategic opening 
moves in 

preparation for an 
upcoming 

tournament.  

RHS 
 

Pro-start students 
harvested fresh 
carrots from the 

RHS garden. 
Student chefs will 
use the harvest to 

make salted 
caramel carrot 
cake cupcakes! 


